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Language on Exceptional Needs and Drug Take-Back at Scene

Ken is out until next Tuesday and | leave on Wednesday. | won’t be able to get his feedback until the 30th.

In the mean time | would like to see if Todd (DEA) has any thoughts on the Drug Take-Back at Scene language, but |
wanted to see if there was anyone else you want to talk to first on that. | know sometimes law enforcement folks
know each other and talk.

Other than that is there anyone else you want me to talk to about the language between now and when Ken gets
back?

Best Regards,

Catherine McNicoll

Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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